
Kids staying warm with coat
donation
More than 600 students from South Lake Tahoe schools recently
received a new jacket for the winter.

Each year the Kiwanis, with the generosity of grants from the
El  Dorado  Community  Foundation,  Antique  and  Classic  Boat
Society/Classic Wooden Boat Show, and the American Century
Championship, is able to purchase these jackets. Eventually
the service club would like to buy boots and snow pants for
the youth.

Go online to find out more about the project.
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